
Minutes 
Dean’s Administrative Council 

Colle0So ; Dr. Andrea Kent, 
Director of Field Services; Dr. Peggy Delmas, Director of Student Advising; Aimee Meyers, Development 
Specialist; Dr. Christopher Keshock, Assoc Professor, Health. Physical Education and Leisure Studies; Dr. John Kovaleski, Chair Health, Physical Education and Leisure Studies; Dr. Brenda Litchfield, Interim Chair Professional Studies  
 Dean Hayes called meeting to order at 10:00am 
 1.  Information Update: 

• A. Faculty Searches – 
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order to finish her degree. Search committee looked at other candidates who did not meet all 
criteria.  Request to re-open search for Therapeutic Recreation if approved by SVPAA 

•  B. Staff Searches – 
1. Vicky Burtt is taking position as Placement Coordinator in Field Services 
2. Replacement requisition has been sent to SVPAA to open Vicky’s position in Student Services 

for Academic Record Specialist are taking more credit hours, but fewer students are taking 
courses, both in the College of Education and campus wide. 

 
2.  USA Response to SACS: 

• Dr. Wanda Maulding thanked everyone for all the helpful information to reply to SACS. 
Response will go forward effective Aug 1, 2013. 

 
3. Tract Dat Reporting  

• Chairs report that entries are on schedule and will meet deadline for completion.  
 4. Common Read Program   

• Voluntarily reading for Fall Semester, book/dvd available in the bookstore. 
 

5.  Draft Enrollment Improvement Plan: 
• Administrators completed rating of different strategies aimed at helping better COE enrollment. 

Results will be entered into SurveyMonkey for subsequent presentation and analysis.  
 



6.  Credit Hour Reduction:  
• In response to University change in graduation policy reducing to 120 credit hours the number 

required to graduate, department chairs have been directed to review their programs and 
recommend areas for potential reduction in undergraduate hours.  


